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‘Compassion, Curiosity, Courage’ 

 
ADVICE AND GUIDANCE ON CORONAVIRUS 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
I am writing to you regarding the school’s response to Coronavirus, changes in advice 
and planned events in School. 
 
At the time of writing, school will be open as usual this week.  Should this change I 
will inform you as soon possible. 
 
In line with latest advice, should any child or adult have a high temperature and/or 
continued cough, they should not come to school and should self-isolate for 14 days.  
This guidance now asks that if one member of your household is showing symptoms, 
ALL members of your household should self-isolate for 14 days. 
 
We will of course continue to promote good hygiene and ‘healthy hands’ by regularly 
washing hands in school.  Please check Public Health Wales for the latest advice. 
 
https://phw.nhs.wales/topics/latest-information-on-novel-coronavirus-covid-19/  
 
We appreciate your ongoing support and we will continue to follow the advice given 
to us. 
 
We will do everything we can to aim to keep school open, as we want to support the 
wider community and workforce of Newport.  Please be rest assured, we will make 
contact with parents as soon as/if there any change to advice. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Miss Bowden 
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